
MEMO 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 As per our phone conversation earlier today, Weber County parcel 21-037-0014 does 

have an allotment of 26.0 acre-feet of replacement water with Weber Basin Water Conservancy 

District.  The 26.0 acre-feet of replacement water is secured to the property and will remain with 

the land when sold.  This water will be divided up between new tax ID numbers if the parcel is 

divided in the future. 

 

 Weber Basin Water Conservancy District appreciates your cooperation.  The District 

looks forward to working with you in the future. 

 

Thank you 

 

To:  Curtis Hyde 

From:  Kendall Searle 

Date:  December 30, 2019 

Subject: Water Allocation 


